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REACHING, TEACHING, AND GROWING,

ALL TO THE GLORY OF Gob!

January 19, 2023 Sady A

HELPERS FOR Jan.22, 2023 SCHEDULE

Nursery I, II, & lll G‘\/E Sunday, January 22, 2023

Jamie Burkhart Josie Burkhart 8:30 AM  Council Mesting

Cherokee Graves Marcus Graves TH AN KS 9:30 AM  Sunday School

Tracy Barnes Connor Barnes 10:40 AM  Worship Service
Children’s in all cincumstances,;
Message Jocelyn Bishop : Wednesday, Jan. 25, 2022
Ushers: fion this. s, the will of God. v ’
| Chnist
. Ry i ' Qm 60’» ou
Don Bullock Kevin Williams ? 5:30 PM  Free dinner (Pasta dish) for
Bob Sinclair Jeff Waibel | Thessalonians 5: 18 all who attend our activities:
AM Benediction Ron Jenkins
Decision “ 6:00PM  Connect Kids
Counselor Janice Walthall X
/ 4 V Impact youth
Sun./Wed.
Lock Up Daryl Bishop 4 % ’ .~ 6:00PM  Adult Bible Study*
Accompanist Jan Jenkins L | *Nursery provided
Dear FBC,

The Lord has been very gracious to FBC,
Windsor in allowing us to already have a baptism
and deacon ordination in the first month of the
year.

| can speak from experience when | say that
it is encouraging for those who are being ordained
to see the support of the church body through
their presence at the ordination service. When God

adds people to the ministry such as a deacon it is Read through the Old Testament
the church’s responsibility to help build them up in
the Lord. As the writer of Hebrews states, “And let in Two Years!
us consider how to stir up one another to love and Jan 16-20 Jan 28-27
good works, not neglecting to meet together, as is .
the habit of some, but encouraging one another, Gen 20-21 Gen 27
and all the more as you see the Day drawing Gen 22-23 Gen 28-29
near.” (Hebrews 10:24-25 ESV). Gen 24 Gen 30
In Christ, Gen 25 Gen 31
Gen 26 Gen 32-33

Pastor Mike Brown

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 308 S. Tebo St.

Email: windsorfbc@embargmail.com Online:
www.fbcwindsor.org Facebook: FBC Windsor MO

Office Hours: Monday-Thursday 8:00am-12:15pm, 12:45pm-3:00pm (Closed on Fridays and holidays)



Do you want or need to lose weight? Would you like support
or help? Every Thursday evening at 7:00 p.m. a group meets
for about an hour to help each other lose excess weight. This
group is open to men and women and will gather at Gayle
Hadley’s house at 401 East Benton. You will receive support
through Scripture, prayer, encouragement and the relief of
knowing you are not alone in your journey. No charge! Those
of you planning to attend the weight-loss meeting should
bring a notebook, pen or pencil, and your Bible.

. @é/ Carry-In Dinner right aiter Clllll‘C Jan. 29
Business Meeting directly aiter the meal

The Retired & Senior Volunteer Program has offered to
help us load up our food pantry. They have placed a box in
our foyer so that we can easily collect nonperishable foods that
are not past the printed expiration date. They are picking up
the boxes on Monday, so Sunday is your last day to participate!
All food collected will go to our Food Pantry in Windser.

THANKS FOR YOUR HELP!

& Remember, feel free to pick up any bargains you
find that will be good for the boxes at ANY time!
Whatever you contribute 1s greatly appreciated.

Our Tabiiha’s Closet vounteers
gave away 29 kitchen-sized bags
of clothes last Saturday!

We are working

hard for the ONLINE

glory of God!

If you’re interested
in helping call the easy. fast. secure.

officel FBCWINDSOR.ORG/GIVE

Crafts for Operation Christmas Child boxes:

x Join with other crafters on the second Thursday of every
month from 9-11 AM in Sunday School room 106. On
X a Thursday, February 9th, we’ll be making tic-tac-toe games for
x O the kids. Doesn’t that sound like fun?  Please join us!




looking for
volunteers!

We are still looking for help on the Memorial Hospitality
Committee (serve at funerals), the Nominating Committee,

and the Personnel Committee. If you're not serving on a
committee or if you can add to your duties, please

contact Teri in the church office. None of these should be
terribly time consuming, but we DO need positions filled.

THANK YOU!

SIGHTSEERS

The Wednesday Night program for the kids in our community is going strong! We are thankful for all our teachers,
helpers, Cherokee (for cooking) and all the servers, nursery workers, and sound engineers. We sure could use more

people to help, though. Even if all you can do is listen to the children say their memory verses before you go to the

Adult Bible study, that'd be a help. Talk to Mindy about how you might be able to fit in to nurture our children in
the way of the Lord.

PATHFINDERS  EXPLORERS

Kindergarten Ist - 2nd Grade

Thank You

W pear FBC Family,

Our Mother Loved her church family. The many cards, calls, texts,
{ood visits, beautiful plant, and prayers touched us so much during our Mother’s
tlness and passing. Thank you for Your caring and thoughtfulness.

siwoeretg,

The Family of Yvette Stms




